AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL'S C. OF E. SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

1°t March

Pushing Ourselves to the Max

This week | have been away with Year 5 to the Lake District doing some outdoor learning and
challenging ourselves. Over the 3 days we have completed high rope courses, climbed up
streams, gone in a cave, seen fighter jets, gone out on Lake Windermere and - the most
challenging of them all - made our own beds! (If you want fo see some photographs of what
Y5 have been up to, please go to our X (formally Twitter) feed - @AughtonSM. As always, the
children have been brilliantly behaved and polite, representing the school impeccably. More
importantly though, they have all fried something new, challenged themselves to go beyond
what they think they can. Their attitude has made all the staff extremely proud. Well done to

all of Year 5 and have a great weekend.

Encourage, Support and Guide

World Book Day
Thursday 7th March

This year’s theme will be Roald Dahl. Like last
year the school will tfransform and all the
lessons will be linked to the author. All we ask
is that the children come in dressed as their
favourite Roald Dahl character.
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Aughton St Michael’s CE Primary School PTFA

7" March 2024 .

JOIN US FOR OUR DISCO AND PARTY GAMES FOR ALL!!!

Infants (Reception, Y1 & Y2 ) — 3.30pm-4.30pm
Juniors (Y3,Y4, Y5, Y6) — 4.45pm-5.45pm

PRICE £5.00 — PAID IN ADVANCE ON SPIDER BY 5™ March

Please note: Children attending the Infant Disco will stay at school from 3.15pm and will need to bring in their party clothes in a
labelled bag on this day or they can stay in their World Book Day Costumes
Juniors should arrive in their party clothes (or World Book Day Costume) or bring with them if in after school club in a bag
Admission Price Includes: DISCO, MUSIC & ENTERTAINMENT BY KYCO, BAG OF TREATS FOR INFANTS, SWEET
STALL FOR JUNIORS (INCLUDED IN ENTRANCE FEE) AND FUN FOR ALL!

Drop off & Pick Up Information
Reception/Year 4 to use Reception Door#
Year 1/Year 3 to use Year 3 Door
Year 2/ Year 5 to use Year 2 Door
Year 6 to use Main Entrance
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Mothering Sunday Celebration
at
St Michael's Church
Sunday 10th March at 9.30am

A bouquet of flowers will be given to
the newest mum and flowers will be
given to all women who attend.

All welcomel! [
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School Dinners

Please ensure that you pay for your
child’s school dinners in advance on
school spider.

If you notify us that your child will be
absent then the money will be
refunded back to your school spider

Alfie’s Fundraiser for Alder Hey
Children’s Hospital

Please support Alfie, in Year 6, who following
his ongoing treatment and previous

fundraising has now been appointed an
ambassador for Alder Hey. Alfie will be joining
Oli to complete the 3km Safari Walk on 12th
May. Good Luck Alfie!

hitps://justgiving.com/page/alfiehooton2024

JustGiving

PTFA Meeting

The next PTFA meeting is being held at school on
Tuesday 19t March at 6.30pm. Please come
along and show your support for the school.
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Next week is Week 1
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School Swimming School

Swimming lessons will take place on Friday afternoons. There is a National Curriculum
requirement that all children can swim 25m before they leave primary school. To ensure
all pupils can do this, Y5 and 6 will go swimming for a couple of weeks as an initial
assessment. Some children may then be asked to come later to additional sessions if they

need to.

Year 5:

Year 4; Summer Term

For swimming the children need: » Towel « SwWimming cap * Swimming costume/frunks

8th March, 15t March, 22nd March
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Year 5: 8" March
Year 6: 22" March
EYFS: 15t March




